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NEXT MEETING 

Wednesday, Feb. 6, 2019 
7 p.m. 
WaterStone Savings Bank 
6560 S. 27th St. 
Oak Creek, WI 

2019 CLUB OFFICERS 

President: 

Jeff Wisneski 

n4sjeff@yahoo.com 

Vice President: 

Tim Welch 

sailor071644@gmail.com 

Treasurer: 

Tom Young 

oneeagle2@yahoo.com 

Secretary: 

Bob Glowienka 

bobg1@wi.rr.com 

Safety Coordinator: 

Phil Schumacher 

philsch@sbcglobal.net 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR 

Mike McCullough 

ramsrc.editor@gmail.com 

MILWAUKEE CO R/C 
ASSOCIATION DELEGATES 

The RAMS Horn 
A Note from the President 

Greetings from the New President 

To start, I owe you, the members, a thank you. We have a great membership 

base that has been growing. My first experience being a member of the RAMS 

club is just over twenty years ago. During the times that I have been a member, I 

have always found mentors and friendship within the club. For me the club is 

more than a place to fly, it is a place to learn and grow. It is a place to inspire the 

next generation. In a world with so many screens I believe our hobby plays a vital 

role in providing the youth with ways to learn with their hands. The club provided 

me with that exact experience when I was young and I am happy to serve as 

President of a club that I believe in so much.  

I cannot thank Jeff Borowski and Steve Ward enough for their service in office for 

this club. They both have served our club for that past seven years ensuring us a 

place to gather and fly. To me the meetings are about two distinctly different 

things. There is a business part and a fun part. I would like to thank Steve Ward, 

not only for serving as Vice President, but also for being extremely active in the 

fun part. I look forward to the meetings because of the show and tell where we 

get to see the new toys our members have and the new challenges that our 

members are overcoming. Steve, please keep on bringing in new and exciting 

things to show us that you have been up to. That welcome goes out to all of the 

members, I love that part of the meeting. 

My thanks also goes to Jeff Borowski for helping me transition into the role, and I 

think I will owe him more thanks as the year progresses. At the field and behind 

the scenes we have members that take care of our website, put together our 

newsletter, maintain our field, handle our funds responsibly, and look out for our 

safety. Without these efforts we simply would not function. So again, thank you. 

It is my deepest concern to protect our club and ensure that we have all these 

great opportunities to gather and fly going into the future. Let’s remember to fly 

safe, follow the rules, and treat each other with respect. I look forward to being a 

member of this great club, in any capacity, for a long time. 
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Tom Young 

Bob Glowienka 

By Jeff Wisneski 



02/09/2019, 10AM - 1:30PM 

27th Annual Ski Plane Fly-In 

EAA 

Pioneer Airport 

Oshkosh, WI 

www.eaa.org 

 

02/16/2019, 9AM - 1PM 

RC Swap Meet 

Fox Valley Aero Club 

Kane County Fairgrounds 

St. Charles, IL 

http://foxvalleyaero.com 

 

02/17/2019, 8AM - 12:30PM 

Swap Meet & Raffle 

Shawano RC Flying Club 

Shawano Civic Center 

Shawano, WI 

 

03/02/2019, 8AM - 12PM 

Swap Meet & Auction 

Valley Aero Modelers 

Monarch Gardens 

Grand Chute, WI 

www.flyvam.com 

AROUND THE AREA 

Upcoming Events 
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Monthly Recap 

January in Review 
At the January meeting, we held our club officer elections. As a result, we 

have a new president and vice president leading the club this year. We 

also have a new delegate for the R/C Association meetings. 

 

 

 

Todd Schmitt brought in his Top Flite P-

47 that he has built from a kit. The plane 

is primed, detailed, and about ready for 

paint. Also shown is a close up of his 

detailed rivets and panel lines. 

 

Jeff Borowski is keeping us up to date on 

his pulse jet support equipment. This is 

what a man looks like holding 18,000 

volts! Jeff brought in the ignition system 

for the pulse jet. It produces a spark 

about 3/4 inch long that is continuous 

which will cause the fuel to initially ignite.  
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https://www.eaa.org/en/eaa-museum/eaa-museum-events/eaa-skiplane-fly-in
http://foxvalleyaero.com
http://www.flyvam.com

